
 

 

Dakota High School presents 
 

 FAMILY NIGHT OUT: 

VAPE AWARENESS 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Learn the latest trends, news & updates regarding 
this growing youth epidemic 

 

Wednesday, November 6, 2019 
6:30 – 8:30pm 

Dakota High School Atrium 
21051 21 Mile Road (Enter through North Doors) 

 
 

NO CHARGE TO ATTEND—FREE DINNER AT 6:30pm 
RSVP to slange@cvs.k12.mi.us or 

586-723-2872 by November 4, 2019 
Open to any adult in the community and students in grade 6 - 12                                                                                                                      
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